
University of Southern CaiiforniaCENTER FOR
THE HUMANITIES

B. W. Vasulka
Center for Media Study
State University of New York at Buffalo
Wende Hall
Buffalo, N . Y . 14214

Dear Woody :

I have written as strong a recommendation as my-brain allows .
One minor suggestion : have a look at Max DelbrUck's "Mind from
Matter?" essay in the summer American Scholar .

	

Isn't the work
of the cerebral hemisphericity group pertinent to your study?

Best wishes to Steina--and to Gerry (for whom I have also written
a strong letter recently) .

Ronald Gottesman
Director

RG :mh

July 6, 1978

Doheny Memorial Library 303, University Park, Los Angeles, CA 90007 / Telephone (213) 741-7951



University of Southern CaliforniaCENTER FOR
THE HUMANITIES

Ms . Steina Vasulka
257 Franklin Street
Buffalo, N . Y . 14202

Dear Steina :

Doheny Memorial Library 303, University Park, Los Angeles, CA 90007 / Telephone (213) 741-7951

I've asked that a copy of announcement of program
in our files be sent . In any event, write instantly
to Lydia Bronte at Rockefeller Foundation and ask
for current information . The process involves a
letter in which you outline what you wish to do .
Then, if they want a more formal application, they
will ask for one . Deadline, as I recall, is
1 October so don't delay .

We are here on the Cape (General Delivery, Harwich,
Mass . 02645)till 25 August . It is hot just now but
heavenly to be away from the office .

Love to you both,

Ronald Gottesman
Director

Enclosure

RG :mh

July 27, 1977



University of Southern CaliforniaCENTER FOR
THE HUMANITIES

B, W. Vasulka
Center for Media Study
State University of New York at Buffalo
Wende Hall
Buffalo, N, Y, 14214

Dear Woody :

Will be quite pleased to write in support of your application as
soon as I return from a week away. Stein., Jane Brakhage did not
give me a cassette and I only hope that it has not gone astray
permanently .

Sincerely,

0
Ronald Gottesman
Director

RG :mh

Doheny Memorial Library 303, University Park, Los Angeles, CA 90007 / Telephone (213) 741-7951

June 23, 1978


